Florencein, Inc.

December 23, 2014

Dear Paula,

I just wanted to let you know how much we appreciate working with you and Direct Video
Entertainment. Last year we bought new televisions for three of our hotels. Through the
ordering process and the follow up support, DVE has been there to ensure we were taken care of
every step of the way.

We look forward to our continued relationship and would recommend you to our industry
colleagues.
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Harish Patel
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